RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

Dear Friends of Hope,

Thank you for your recent gift received on 8/5/2011. We are grateful for your generosity to Hope Ministries.

Nearly 100 men, women and children currently live at our Family Life Center while striving for life transformation. While transformation is sometimes hard to define and measure, we see it in people like Ashley, a recent resident of Hope Ministries.

During her graduation speech from Hope's program, Ashley said, "Rotten fruit comes from rotten roots. Most of my life I have been rejecting who I was meant to be in Christ, and as a result, I have been blind and ignorant about how to care for myself and others."

Ashley's transformation is possible because donations from friends like you help provide safe housing, nourishing food, supportive relationships and counseling, education and guidance. We deeply appreciate the lasting impact of what you are doing for Ashley and many other men, women and children in our community.

Thank you again,

David Vanderveen
Executive Director